
Appendix 4b: Ward Councillors’ representation 
 
 
Morning Sharon 
 
 
As ward councillors Luke Taylor and myself want to object to the license application from Pizza Place 
on Vicarage Road this is based on two licensing objectives Prevention of crime and disorder We have 
concerns that young people doing these deliveries could be targeted if it is known that they are 
carrying alcohol, whilst they could only be carrying small amounts of alcohol they could still be at risk 
Prevention of harm to children It will be almost impossible for the delivery person to ensure that 
they are not handing the alcohol to underage young people and if they refuse to hand over the 
alcohol they could be at risk ( linked to above crime and disorder ) We all know to what lengths 
some young people will go to get their hands on alcohol we should not allow deliveries that put the 
responsibility for checking age and identification onto the person (usually a young person 
themselves ) doing the delivery. 
 
We would therefore ask the Council to refuse this application, should this go to a hearing we will be 
prepared to expand on the concerns that we have put forward 
 
 Regards Cllr Adrian Hutton 
 


